
We’re currently accepting 
applications for 2 open seats on the 

Maxwell Planning and Zoning 
Commission 

 

What is the Planning & Zoning Commission? 
The Commission is a five-member advisory board appointed 
by the city council. Members must live within the city limits 

of Maxwell and serve a five-year term. 

What does the Commission do?  
This group helps guide the city’s growth and development by 

reviewing and recommending updates to our ordinances, including: 

 Plats, subdivisions, and zoning changes 

 Locations for public improvements 

 Zoning regulations and amendments 

When are the meetings? 

They commission will meet as needed, typically once a 
month or less. It’s a meaningful way to serve your 

community without a huge time commitment.                          
No experience necessary! If you’re interested, please 

contact city hall 515-387-8655 or 
cityclerk@maxwell.iowa.gov 


